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Dear Parents/Carers  
  
Years 1-6 – Before-School Extra-curricular Club  
  
This club is being funded by school and there is no additional charge for parents. There is no 
charge for this club but places are limited and will be allocated on a first come first served 
basis.  
 

Name of Club:   AM Sports Morning Club  

Day of the week:   Tuesday 

Start date:    11th June 2024 

End date:    16th July 2024 

Time:     8.00am – 8.45am 

Places Available   16 

  
We are using this approach, to sign your child up through the ParentPay System that parents 
already have access to. This is to reduce unnecessary paper use as well as ensure all families 
are aware of the clubs on offer as we realise letters sometimes get lost or children forget to 
hand slips in!   
  
Using the ParentPay System, you will be able to sign your child up for a club from midday on 
Monday 20th May 2024. This allows you time to discuss the clubs on offer with your child 
before making the decision to sign them up or not. Please ensure you child wants to attend 
before signing them up. A text will be sent to let you know that booking is open.  
If all the places have been allocated the ParentPay system will inform you that it is fully 
booked.  
  
All children must be dropped over at the main entrance and once the club has finished, they 
will make their way to their class ready for the school day.  
  
Thank you.  
  
Kind regards.  
  
Mr Ord  


